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20th December 2023

Christingle at St Annes
It has been a very busy December at St Anne’s. This years Christmas celebrations started with
our wonderful Eucharist service and Decoration Day and ended with our favourite service, The
Christingle. 
We were joined by many of our families as the children and staff collected in the school hall to
sing carols and light the Christingle’s that the children had made. As always, this service was
led by Rev Busk, who chose the carols and readings so beautifully. 
This Christmas period has been a very special one in school. Many of the staff have commented 
on the lovely atmosphere there has been within the school and we have all been really pleased
to see so many of our parents and families coming to the many events that we have arranged
this year. Thank you so much for all of your support with these. 



Donations please!

REMINDERS
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EYFS/KS1 Nativity
Children in Year 1, 2 and Reception

Class joined together to present
this years Nativity play to parents.

This years play was called
Whoopsie Daisy Angel. 

The lead roles were perfectly
played out by our Year 2 whilst all

the classes sang the songs
beautifully. 

A massive thank you to all the
parents for providing the

costumes and a huge thank you to
the staff who managed all the

production and rehearsals around
the children's learning times. Well

done everyone!

Mrs Robinson is kindly asking for the
following to be donated in the new year,

to support Design and Technology model
making across the school. 

Children back in school Thursday 4th of January

Wool
Ribbon
Buttons

Cardboard tubes from toilet roll and
kitchen roll

Yoghurt pots (clean)
Cardboard boxes

Restaurant menu’s
Egg cartons
Tissue boxes
Shoes boxes

Socks
Fabric off cuts

Bottles
THANK YOU!

Wishing all the
children and their

families a very Merry
Christmas

and a Happy New
Year

from the Staff Team
at St Anne’s


